

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

 15^{th} July 2022

Dear parents and carers

Next week there is an extreme red alert weather forecast for the beginning of the week. Currently both Monday and Tuesday are forecast at 36 degrees.

We will be putting procedures in place to ensure the children and staff at school are protected from these extreme conditions.

Can we politely remind families to send children to school with water bottles and hats. Can we also ask that you apply sun cream (it is recommended factor 15+ for Monday and Tuesday) before children enter school.

Due to the extreme heat, children may attend school in shorts and t-shirts, or other loose comfortable (but appropriate) clothing on both days.

Thank you for your support

Kind regards,

Sharon Hatton

(Principal)